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Sirs,

Az of January 1, 2002, the FMOC Technologies Good Government PAC is no longer effiliated with the FMC Corpomtion Good Go-
wemment PAZ. We hawve submitted an updated Statement of ':]ré%an lFation eletronically 1[re-ferenc=e FEC Filing FEC-36452)
Should vou have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact our office at 251 931 4185,

Fegards.



